
 

 
 

 
 
 
Ms C. MacConachy 
Tenements Division 
DBIRD 
 
 
Dear Carla, 
 

Re EL 8921 
 
I write as representative of Adelaide Resources Limited [ARL], and on behalf 
of tenement holder, Adelaide Exploration Limited [AEL], in reference to 
annual reporting requirements on the above exploration licence. 
 
As you are aware, AEL has only recently acquired the licence through a 
purchase agreement with Newmont Australia. No field activities were 
undertaken by Newmont during the previous annual period, April 8, 2004 to 
April 7, 2005. 
 
However, a work program for the renewal of EL 8931has been previously 
submitted by ARL and I would ask that this program be accepted as sufficient 
to fulfil the annual reporting requirements for the above period. 
 
A Heritage Clearance survey has been scheduled through the Central Land 
Council for early June and it is expected that field activities on both EL 8921 
and adjacent 7739 will commence during the current Dry Season. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Gary Maddocks 
Consulting Geologist 


